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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact: Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or  
July 29, 2015           Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
Low Water Pressure on S. Claiborne Avenue  
 between General Ogden Street and Joliet Street 
 
Residents and businesses on S. Claiborne Avenue between General Ogden Street and Joliet Street, on 
the lakeside, will experience low water pressure on Friday, July 31, 2015 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
 
Cajun Contractors, working for the Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans and the U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers, will be performing a tie-in of a new water line that serves the area. This work is 
part of the Claiborne Avenue SELA Drainage Project Phase I. 
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